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Geneva, 28 July 2011
	Ref:
	Addendum 1 to

TSB Collective letter 6/17

	

	Tel:
Fax:

E-mail:

	+41 22 730 5866
+41 22 730 5853
tsbsg17@itu.int

	To Administrations of Member States of the Union, to ITU-T Sector Members and to ITU-T Associates participating in the work of Study Group 17


	Subject:
	Meeting of Study Group 17
Geneva, 24 August-2 September 2011


Dear Sir/Madam,

1
As stated in Collective letter 6/17 of 9 June 2011, please find herewith additional information related to the ITU-T SG 17 meeting, to be held in Geneva from 24 August to 2 September 2011.

2
As requested at the last TSAG meeting, a direct posting system for contributions is now available on-line. The direct posting system allows ITU-T members to reserve contribution numbers and to upload/revise contributions directly to the ITU-T web server. Such contributions will be published on the Study Group 17 website and must therefore be received by TSB not later than 11 August 2011. The new direct posting system complements the traditional web-based and email submission facilities, which you may continue to use. Further information and guidelines for the new direct posting system are available at the following address http://www.itu.int/net/ITU-T/ddp/Default.aspx?groupid=7286
Yours faithfully,

Malcolm Johnson
Director of the Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau
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